
Westhampton Property and Energy Assessment Committee 
 

Meeting June 9, 2021 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:31 pm. 
 
Present : Barbara Cook, Dave Blakesley and Art Pichette. 
 
A motion to approve the meeting minutes from 6/2/21, with one edit, was passed 3-0. 
 
Lighting - 
Art reported that Earthlight was finishing up their work. The pole lights outside the Highway 
Garage had been installed with sensors vs. timers. They will fix this.   
 
     Follow up :  Art will continue checking up. 
      
Insulation - 
 No change - still waiting to hear back on the insulation.  May need to apply some pressure. 
  
       Follow up :  Art will try to get a status from RK Energy. 
 
Floor - 
Dave hasn’t heard back from Mike Labrecque.  We will need a number from him to bring to 
the Selectboard.  We will need to contact Dion at some point. 
 
    Followup :   Dave to follow up with a call to Mike Labrecque. 
                           
Doors - 
Art reported that an updated quote from Faulkner, to add a lite in the side handicapped door, 
was sent directly to the Selectboard, unbeknownst to us. This led to a little confusion at 
Monday’s Selectboard meeting. The Selectboard however approved, and the order will be 
done. 
 
     Followup :   Wait to hear when Faulkner gets materials and can do the work.                   
 
 The next meeting will be on Wednesday June 16, 2021 at 5:30 pm. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:12 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Cook 
 
 


